
New Employee Orientation 
 
At Humber we view new employee orientation as an important process that helps you become a 
successful member of our community.  Please join us and explore Humber, hear about resources that are 
available to you, including critical information about benefits, performance appraisals, professional 
development opportunities, and union representation.  This session will help you identify how your role 
contributes to Humber achieving its vision, mission and objectives, hear about the current status of 
Humber’s business plan and what the future holds for post-secondary education and how the changes 
will affect Humber.  You will also have an opportunity to socialize with other new employees over lunch.  
Your orientation will conclude with a tour of the North campus. 
 
Our New Employee Orientation Workshop special guests include:  President John Davies and 
representatives from:   the Support Staff Union; Purchasing; the Advancement Office; Community 
Outreach and Workforce Development; Human Rights and Diversity; and Employee Benefits. 
 
If you have not attended a session yet, please join us for one of the upcoming sessions: 
 

• Thursday, May 3, 2012 
• Tuesday, June 5, 2012  

 
Workshops will run from 8:45 am – 1:30 pm and take place in B308.   
 
To register, please complete the following information and forward to: 
Maureen Martin-Edey, HR Services, Room B304 or by fax to 416-675-4708. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Nancey Adamson      Eloise Etcubanez 
Manager, Employee Engagement   HR Services Office Manager 
 
 
Registration Information: 
 
I would like to attend the New Employee Orientation on the following date (please select one): 
  Thursday, May 3 
 Tuesday,  June 5 
 
Name: ________________________________ Department:  ____________________ Extension:   ______ 
 
Employee Group:            Support Staff              Administration    
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